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To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

02/07/2024

MRS Jenny Stannard
43 / 43 - 43 ST
Queenscliff NSW 2096

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

To whom it may concern
I have been a member of the Warringah Golf since 2019.
The club is very well run.
The heart and soul of the club are the pro Shop administration and most of all the members
We are looking forward to starting the new club house.
When completed we can social after golf with food and beverages available
I support the new club being registered to sell & buy alcohol.
Thankyou
Jenny Stannard




